
November 3, 2023 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS IN THE VICINITY 

            
       

     

  
        

      

  
         

         
       

    

      
        

      

   
       

        
     

       
      

  
     

  

  

     
    

 

  
 

 
  

  
 

    

OF GEORGETOWN PIKE IN MCLEAN 
Pile Driving Planned Near West Side of Future Georgetown Pike Bridge Next 

Week, Nov. 7-14; and Late November through December 

I-495 Express Lanes Northern Extension (495 NEXT) Project 

What’s Happening? 
Crews will be doing pile driving for two bridges under 
construction as part of the 495 NEXT project. 

When and Where: 
• Starting on or about November 7 and continuing through 

November 14, pile driving will occur on the new overpass 
for traffic traveling to Georgetown Pike from George 
Washington Memorial Parkway or southbound I-495. 

• Starting in approximately late November and continuing 
through December, pile driving will occur at the west 
abutment of the new Georgetown Pike bridge. 

What Neighbors Should Expect: 
Pile driving involves hammering steel piles into the ground 
to support foundations of the future bridges. When active, 
neighbors will hear hammer strikes every few seconds. 
Pile driving will occur during daytime hours, 
Mondays through Fridays, with the possibility of occurring 
on Saturdays if necessary. 
This construction work is weather dependent, and may be 
rescheduled if needed. 

Stay informed by registering for updates at 495NEXT.org. 

Stay Connected 

495NorthernExtension@VDOT.Virginia.gov 

John Undeland, Lane Construction: 703-785-3461 
Construction Information Line: 703-592-6430 

495NEXT.org 

@VaDOTNOVA 

Virginia Department 
of Transportation 

/groups/vdotnova SIGN UP FOR 
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